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At the request of Congress, the Department of Treasury recently issued a report on donor advised

funds. Among other things, Congress had asked the Department of Treasury whether donations to a

donor advised fund should be tax-deductible, whether such donations should be treated as

donations to a public charity, and whether donor-advised funds should have a minimum distribution

requirement. The Department of Treasury answered "yes" to the first two questions and "no" to the

third, maintaining the status quo.

The full report can be read here: http://www.treasury.gov/resource-center/tax-

policy/documents/supporting-organizations-and-donor-advised-funds-12-5-11.pdf.

MEET THE TEAM

This material is not comprehensive, is for informational purposes only, and is not legal advice. Your use or receipt

of this material does not create an attorney-client relationship between us. If you require legal advice, you should

consult an attorney regarding your particular circumstances. The choice of a lawyer is an important decision and

should not be based solely upon advertisements. This material may be “Attorney Advertising” under the ethics and

BCLPCharityLaw.com

DONOR ADVISED FUNDS SCRUTINIZED BY THE TREASURY
DEPARTMENT
Feb 21, 2012

Nathan M. Boyce

St. Louis

nathan.boyce@bclplaw.com

+1 314 259 2257

http://www.treasury.gov/resource-center/tax-policy/documents/supporting-organizations-and-donor-advised-funds-12-5-11.pdf
https://www.bclplaw.com/en-US/people/nathan-m-boyce.html
https://www.bclplaw.com/en-US/offices/st-louis.html
tel:%2B13142592257


© 2024 Bryan Cave Leighton Paisner LLP.

2

professional rules of certain jurisdictions. For advertising purposes, St. Louis, Missouri, is designated BCLP’s

principal office and Kathrine Dixon (kathrine.dixon@bclplaw.com) as the responsible attorney.


